
Telequip 

Please add It should be made mandatory to contact losing carrier and gaining carrier from 
Authorized person if the customer want to make any changes to any Telecommunication 
product. This is not followed by larger carriers like Telstra, Optus, TPG etc. The Telecom carriers 
should list all the connected services with numbers and circuit id in the invoices. They cannot 
have hidden numbers or services. 


